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Record of Conversation 

Who: Stephen Cabiroy, pilot/owner/builder N753D 

RE: ERA19LA253 

Mr. Cabiroy was very concerned about why it took so long for first responders to find him and 
his wife. He knew the AFRCC was aware of the accident since they called his cell phone after 
the accident. However, since he was unable to reach his cell phone from the accident impact, 
he assumed that the AFRCC would contact his daughter, who was listed as an emergency 
contact on his ELT registration form. His daughter was aware that her parents were flying to 
Sebastian that morning, and when she did not hear back from her parents, she began making 
phone calls to locate the airplane. The AFRCC never called her. 

 

Leah D. Read, Sr. ASI 

 


	NATIONAL TRANSPORTATION SAFETY BOARD
	Eastern Region – Ashburn, Virginia

